
Lakewoodhelpcommittee 
replied 
Fri, 9 Feb 2024 at 9:48 AM 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
In response to  the filed complaint against the HELP Committee:  
Our committee was unaware of the 7 day filing and in turn missed it. We had just filed January 23, 
2024 and did not know we needed to file again so soon. This was an item that we were unaware of. 
This filing was completed as soon as we were made aware on February 8, 2024. This committee is 
committed to full disclosure and remaining in compliance. This was an honest oversight on our part 
that was addressed and corrected on the spot.  
Sincerely, 
The Lakewood HELP Committee 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13069762317

